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The Members of the Anishinabek Police Service, Nipissing Detachment will be 
committed to allocating resources as well as conducting increased patrols in Nipissing 
First Nation, specifically targeting the Garden Village area. A rise in the number of 
public concerns related to illegal drug activity has reached both the leadership and 
police which has driven this forward. Focus will be on education, prevention, and if 
necessary enforcement action. 
 
APS is committed to public safety, delivering proactive and innovative policing in 
partnership with our communities.  Updates to follow. 
 
APS values your contribution to building safe communities. If you any have 
information about suspected unlawful activity, please visit Crime Stoppers at: 
stopcrimehere.ca or call 1-800-222-TIPS (8477) or contact the OPP Communication 
Center 1-888-310-1122.   

Together we can work and make our community a better safer place to live. 
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